
New Hampshire Department of Justice 

Request for Grant Applications 

American Rescue Plan Act 

The New Hampshire Department of Justice announces available federal funding for 
municipalities and state agencies to aid with activities related to relaxed COVID-19 restrictions. 
Funding is available beginning July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2023. Funding is provided by the 
American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) of 2021, State Fiscal Recovery Funds (SFRF). The total 
amount of federal funding available is $2,000,000.  

All awards are subject to the availability of funds and to any modifications or additional 
requirements that may be imposed by law. 

Eligibility:  

• State Agencies 
• Units of Local Government  

 

Permissible Uses of Funds: 

Funds awarded under this solicitation must be utilized to assist with activities related to relaxed 
COVID-19 restrictions.  Eligible costs for reimbursement under this program consist of, but are 
not limited to, the following: 

• Overtime 
• Equipment  
• Hiring 
• Supplies  
• Training 
• Travel  

Prohibition of supplanting: Funds may not be used to supplant state or local funds but must be 
used to increase the amounts of such funds that would, in the absence of federal funds, be made 
available. 

Award Information: 

Funding will be available until all federal funds are expended.  

Review Process:  All applications will be evaluated whether the information presented is 
reasonable, understandable, measurable, achievable, and allowable under the solicitation.  



Applications may be disapproved in whole or in part if costs are not associated with activities 
directly related to relaxed COVID-19 restrictions. Awards are subject to required governmental 
approval, including the Attorney General and the Governor and Executive Council, and 
availability of federal funding. 

Application Submission:  

Applications for this current award are available online at: 

https://www.gotomygrants.com/Public/Opportunities/Details/5601e34d-41d4-4530-bc9e-
f8c6bb2e8be8  

 

Available funding opportunities are listed on the DOJ website at:  

https://www.doj.nh.gov/grants-management/funding-availability.htm  

 

Awards are contingent upon a multi-step approval review process, to include the approval of the 
Attorney General and the Governor and Executive Council through successful execution of a 
grant agreement (contract). 

Questions regarding this funding or the online application process, should be directed to the 
Grants Management Unit at the Department of Justice: 

 

Thomas Kaempfer (603)271-8090 Thomas.Kaempfer@doj.nh.gov 

Emily Horlick (603) 271-8473 Emily.N.Horlick@doj.nh.gov 
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